
Update About the Property 

Dear Friends,

Yesterday, I sent out a letter that stated we have an investor who is
willing to pay 1 million in cash for the building and property. (For those
who have asked, it is a business owner/private investors who have
asked to remain anonymous.) However, before they make an offer, they
want to know that we can do our  part financially and asked that we
raise $200,000 towards it. I am pleased to announce that a few
churches have responded, and we already have $30,000 pledged!
There have been several Pastors who have said that they will be letting
me know Monday or Tuesday what their church decides to give. I
understand that this is contingent upon the seller accepting our offer.
Therefore, we are only asking for verbal commitments to be able to
take back to the investor. There have been some churches that have
pledged to give over the next several months to help us reach the
$200,000. The investor does not have an issue with this as long as we
have the backing to support this endeavor pledged ahead of  time. We
serve a God who makes the impossible possible! I am reminded of
what Paul writes in Philippians 2:13 "For it is God which worketh in you
both to will and to do of his good pleasure." We thank you for being a
part of it all! 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me personally.
call or text: 817 733 5381    email: heath.vanzandt@hotmail.com 


